
 

Dear Alma Members and Friends, 

In partnership with all medical universities in Lebanon, ALMA is looking 
forward to conducting our 15th medical mission with HOME in Lebanon this 
year from June 30th to July 10th. During these medical clinics, patients will be 
provided with free consultations, tests, and medications.  
This year we will be covering the following villages:  

 Saida  June 30th  

 Zahleh  July 1st  

 Akkar/Qaa  July 2nd  

 Akoura  July 3rd  

 Hammana  July 7th  

 Ain Zhelta  July 8th  

 Sour  July 9th  

 Tripoli  July 10th  
 
We are collaborating with all the Medical Schools Deans to make this mission          
beneficial for all the underserved communities. 

Also, we are planning to host ALMA conference in partnership with the 
French medical Association, Brazilian medical Association, and the 
Lebanese Medical and Lebanese Dental association at Beit al Tabib on July 
11-12, 2025. At that meeting we hope to learn about Lebanon’s healthcare 
challenges and recovery efforts and hope to lay a strategic road map for the 
upcoming years. In addition, during the conference, we will be awarding 40 
scholarships to 40 medical students selected from all medical schools in 
Lebanon.  
We would like to encourage everyone to get involved, whether by participating 
in either the medical mission, the conference, or both.  

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact 

 Dr. Ray Hachem at 713-907-2839/ r1hachem@gmail.com ,  or 
 Dr. George Ayoub at 714-651-6719/ dr.ayoub@mcdaz.com  

For interested speakers, kindly provide your short biography and presentation 
title no later than March 23,2025. 
Working together, we can do miracles! If not now, then when? If not us, then 
who?  

Our beloved people in Lebanon are calling us, let’s answer the call!!! 

George R. Ayoub, DDS, MS Ray Hachem, MD 
ALMA National President ALMA Chairman 
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